
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Hyrum City Council will hold a public hearing Thursday, 
April 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the Hyrum City Council Chambers, 
60 West Main, Hyrum to receive public comments regarding 
proposed amendments to Chapter 15.56 (the Flood Damage 
Prevention Ordinance) of the Hyrum City Municipal Code to 
further comply with requirements and regulations of the National 
Flood Insurance Program.  
 
Copies of the proposed changes are available for public 
inspection at the Hyrum City Office, 60 West Main, Hyrum, 
weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. or at 
www.hyrumcity.com. 
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